Bruce A, Cantrell, III
1621 Vayne Avenue

Dayton, Ohio 29410
April 11, 1977

Dear Jane Farewell:

Up to the present time, we have failed to receive a reply
to the letter mailed to you on February 28, 1977,

At the time, I wrote you stating that the Miami Valley Folk Dancere
have a governing body called Council, elected by the members, It is our
policy to have a written confirmetion for dates and fees involved when having
an instructor for 2 workshope

Vould you please send your written confirmation and all fees involved
for the teachings seesions for the workeshop scheduled for May 7 and 8, 1977
in Dayton, Chice

A self-addressed stamped envelope is enclosed for your cnvenience,
and I trust you will send it by return mail so that I ean present it to our
council meeting April 20,

Thank you,

Sinecerely,

Bruce A. Cantrell,III

Promotion: 1977 Council for

Miami Valley Folk Dancers
of Dayten, Chio




